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1st June 2023 
 
Deputy Sean Sherlock 
Dáil Éireann 
Leinster House 
Dublin 2 
 
PQ 24278/23 To ask the Minister for Health the number of radiographers in each 
hospital that have left their positions to transfer to the NHS from 1 September 2022 to 
16 May 2023, in tabular form; and the number that have indicated they plan to transfer. 
- Sean Sherlock 
 
Dear Deputy Sherlock,  

The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of 
the above Parliamentary question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health for 
response. I have examined the matter and the following outlines the position.  
 
Reasons for leaving employment in the HSE are currently not collected centrally, therefore 
we are unable to answer your query regarding the number of radiographers that have 
transferred to the NHS during the requested timeframe or those that plan to transfer.  
 
I have attached a file containing details of the turnover rate for radiographers for the period 
Q4 2022 & Q1 2023, which is the most recent data available. This information is broken 
down by Hospital Group as it is not available at hospital level; turnover rate is provided as 
opposed to number of leavers as requested as that data is not available.    
 
I trust the above is of assistance.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

______________________ 
John Smith 
Assistant National Director 
Acute Operations 


